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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 

Dear parents and carers 

 

As you will be aware, Curwen had our first Ofsted inspection since 2009 this week! 
The inspectors were very complimentary about the pupils’ manners and respect. 
They were also delighted that so many of you completed the parent survey and 
spoke to them in the playground. Thank you all for taking the time to do this. Once 
we are sent the report we will share that with you.  
 

You should have received our ‘Christmas Countdown’ this week with the various 
events we have leading up to the end of term. We hope that you can come in and 
join us for lots of different things! All of the dates are available on our school 
website.  
 

This week has seen year 2 presenting a wonderful ‘Big Outcome’ on The Great Fire 
of London. We had some lovely feedback, and thank you all for coming in.  
 

We wish you a wonderful weekend. 
 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

6K – 99% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



Trips: 

 Unicorn Theatre for 3F & 
3O on 29th November 

 Forest School for 3B on 
29th 
November 

   AM–  Zayena  PM— Khalid  

   RC– Harper-Leigh RDR– Eesa 

   RM – Faraaz  RMC– Lucas 

   1I – Taio   1K– Yaseen 

   1L–  Nora   1W– Raima 

   2G – Amara  2L– Rain 

   2SO – Tasin  2SA– Alex 

   3F – Afraheem  3B – Mia 

   3O – Whole Class 3H – Anita 

   4A– Rayan  4GM – Muizz 

   4G – Radiya  4M – Eliza 

   5CB— Rafay  5C – Razeen 

   5PB - Huryra  5T – Lacey 

   6A –  Rafin  6C – Laiba 

   6K – Oskar  6R – Jessica 

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Adi 

          Stars that SHINE TT Rockstars 

TTRS Next week  

Kindness Cup Winners 

Rockstars of the week  

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Guru Nanak Jayanti (27th 
Nov)  Leadership  

Assembly Next Week 

1st December 

 Last day of afterschool clubs. 
Breakfast club and 6 o’clock 
club will run as normal. 

 Last day to order you child's 
photos to have free delivery 
to School.  

Aydin has been chosen because 
he has been kind and helpful to 

his friends and peers. 

Aydin—2G 

We need 
children’s 

underwear - 
pants, knickers 

(especially small 
sizes) - socks and 
tights, so if you 

have anything at 
home that you no 

longer need/
want, please 
hand it to the 

office.  



A huge well done to everyone that took part in our homework project 
for Black History Month this year. We had some wonderful work 

submitted that will go on display. Particular congratulations go to our 
winning pieces of work: 

Their winning work can also be seen on the 

school website - Click here 

Lynne 3F Ashana 6R  

Daniel 3B  

Tereza 2SA  

Aisha 3H  Tefnut 5PB  Lilia 6R  

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/gallery/?pid=0&gcatid=24&albumid=383

